
     Winter Concert 
    Letter Date: Monday, November 20, 2023

Friday, December 8, 2023
4:30 pm 
6:00 pm (Open to the public)
6:30 - 8:30 pm 
Moanalua Middle School Cafeteria
Band Aloha Shirt, White Undershirt, Long Black Dress Pants; 
Black Shoes (Santa hats are optional and encouraged!)

Date: 
Student Meeting Time: 

Doors Open: 
Concert Time:

Performance Venue: 
Uniform:

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
The holiday season is rapidly approaching and to cheer you into the festive spirit, the MMS Jazz, 
Intermediate & Symphonic Bands will perform a variety of holiday music for your musical enjoyment.  
Please join us for the MMS Band Winter Concert.  The band room will remain open after school and 
therefore, students may stay in the band room until the concert. All students are asked to help set up the 
cafeteria after school on the concert date. 

Students will be graded for this concert.    

Print a PDF version of this letter at: www.MoanaluaMiddleSchoolBand.com
Classes > Symphonic Band > Winter Concert  (OR) Classes > Intermediate Band > Winter Concert

Please understand that students who do not report by the designated time, fails to wear the proper uniform, and/or 
does not bring the instrument, will not perform at the Winter Concert; however, they will remain to observe the 
performance.  Furthermore, please note that we require all band students to remain throughout the entire duration of 
this event in support of their peers.  All students shall help clean up after the concert.  If your child will be late or must 
leave early, we kindly ask that you communicate via email or written document at least one day prior to the event.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Please sign & return the
Parent/Legal Guardian Authorization for Student Participation and Travel form by

Monday, December 4, 2023
Please keep this paper for your information.  

The signed Parent/Legal Guardian Authorization for Student Participation and Travel form will be entered into 
JupiterGrades.  If you do not return the form, you cannot perform at the Winter Concert.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact the band directors at mmsbandk2@gmail.com or via JupiterGrades.
  
Sincerely, 

_________________________                      __________________________
Mr. Ryan Howe, band director                      Steven Agasa, band director


